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July 10, 2020  
 
 
Dear Unit Member: 
 
Greetings from the DAV Auxiliary State Department of Wisconsin!  We wanted to take 
this opportunity to thank all members for the hard work and dedication being put forth 
in ensuring that veterans and their families in your community are taken care of.  Those 
who work diligently for our mission are greatly appreciated, and please know your hard 
work does not go unnoticed. 
 
With the current Coronavirus pandemic still looming, and the uncertainty of when 
things will return to a new “normal”, we wanted to use this as a means of checking in.  
The state department has always worked closely with units to make sure that they are 
running as efficiently and effectively as possible.  Enclosed is a short questionnaire to fill 
out and return to state headquarters at the address above.  Please use this as an 
opportunity to tell us what is working, what isn’t working, and what we can do to help 
your unit, and it’s members. 
 
Please know that if your unit does run into trouble, whether it be holding meetings or 
obtaining a quorum, the state department is willing and able to assist as much as 
possible. Many of our state officers regularly attend meetings as a means of moral 
support to our units.  
 
Again, allow us to thank you for all that you do, and for helping to fulfill our mission of 
service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Patty Davis, Adj.  
on behalf of Julie Hert, DAV Auxiliary State Commander  
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Unit #________________________ 
 
Has your unit started meeting again? ___________________ 
 
How many meetings per year does your unit hold? __________________________ 
 
How many members typically attend meetings? ___________________________ 
 
Is the meeting ran in accordance with the National Constitution and Bylaws? ____________ 
 
Is the treasurer report given at every meeting? ___________________ 
 
Are the minutes of the previous meeting approved at every meeting? ___________________ 
 
What are some things that your unit does for fundraising?  
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
What are some of the projects your unit has completed during the past year?  
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Does your unit donate to the veterans hospitals and homes in Wisconsin? ________________ 
 
What questions/comments/concerns does your unit have? 
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Would you like a state officer/PSC to visit your unit? _______________________ 
 
Completed by: ______________________________________________ 
Date: ________________________________________ 
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